
 

 

NOTICE 

This is to notify the applicants who have applied for cancellation on 

or before 31st July, 2017, and are desirous of  refund of partial 

admission fees, are asked to apply in the pro-forma available in the 

website http://hcconlineadmissionportal.com/ (from 10.08.2017 to 

19.08.2017) and submit the same to the College Office between 12-

30 pm and 2 pm from August 11, 2017 to August 25, 2017.  

Please note that the time schedule should be strictly followed and no 

further requests will be entertained after the aforesaid period. 

(Dr Nabanita Chakrabarti) 
Principal, Herambachandra College 


